
Working together for Wildlife in Alderbury and Whaddon 

 

WILDLIFE FRIENDLY 

ALDERBURY 
Do you care about climate change, nature, wildlife and the local 
environment?  Of course, and we do too.  That is why Alderbury 
Parish Council and Wiltshire Wildlife Trust are launching the 
exciting Wildlife Friendly Alderbury Project and we want everyone 
to have a chance to get involved.  From making your own space 
wildlife friendly to joining with others to deliver big projects in the 
village – we would love your company on this adventure. 
 
Go to www.alderburyparishcouncil.gov.uk to find out more. 

                                                                             
 

 

Be part of something 

AMAZING 
 

 

 
20th MAY 2021 7.30pm 

ZOOM meeting with 
Wiltshire Wildlife Trust 

 

 

 
Scan the QR code below 
for joining instructions, 
or go to the Alderbury 

PC website 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

  

 

http://www.alderburyparishcouncil.gov.uk/


WILDLIFE FRIENDLY 

ALDERBURY 
Alderbury Parish Council is working with Wiltshire 
Wildlife Trust to launch a brand-new nature project 
in the village – Wildlife Friendly Alderbury.    
 
Wiltshire Wildlife will be undertaking a survey of 
the village – a kind of eco-audit – and reporting 
back to the Council with ideas on how we can 
increase biodiversity. And, the great thing about 
this is that everyone who loves nature can be part 
of the project. Yep, we can all do our bit for the 
planet and nature.  
 
The idea is to identify some flagship projects – 
maybe a new wildflower meadow or a community 
orchard (why not both!) - something that makes an 
impact that the council can fund. But alongside 
that, there will be loads of little things we can all do 
to help – keeping records of birds and wildlife, 
putting up bird feeders, nest and bat boxes, 
planting a tree, making a bug hotel or a hedgehog 
house. WWT will be helping us to get everyone 
involved. The plan is to get the survey done in the 
Spring and then get everything geared up for action 
in early Autumn. 
 
If you love the idea of this as much as we do – just 
ping us a message and we will add you to our 
growing list of Alderbury Wildlife Champions!  We 
will be setting up an Alderbury Wildlife Group 
Facebook site where we can have a good natter 
about all things eco – let us know if you think this is 
a good idea.  
 
Why not get involved? 
 

 

 

 

 
 

WILD LANDSCAPES 
Wiltshire Wildlife Trust 
 
Wild Landscapes is a small team within the 
Wiltshire Wildlife Trust. We specifically aim to help 
individuals, schools, churches, councils or any other 
organisation transform their land. We provide the 
help needed to build havens for wildlife from 
management advice, habitat creation and site 
assessments, through to soft and hard design and 
landscaping. 
 
Our team consists of Nick Self and Chelsie 
Phillips.  With complementary skills and 
backgrounds Nick and Chelsie will take us through 
our project step by step to ensure you get the 
results that you want. 
 
We can’t wait to meet you! 
 
Chelsie & Nick 
 

 


